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WONDERING MINDS NEWSLETTER 

May thru August 2019 

 

Regards to all our wonderful families! 

The school year is almost over and we still are putting away our Christmas 

ornaments! Where does the time go? 

Th last day of school officially is Thursday, June 6th, 2019…Friday,  

June 7th, 2019 is a Teacher’s Planning Day. Technically speaking the last day 

is Thursday, June 6th, 2019, therefore, “our last day of school” party will be 

held on Thursday, June 6th, 2019. It will be an “all day” celebration. 

Please sign up in your child’s classroom Party List for any party donations you 

would care to bring. 

 

   

EASTER “WABBIT” VISIT AND OUR EASTER EGG HUNT 

Our Easter Holiday celebration was a HUGE HIT! 

The Easter Rabbit came and visited….as well as took photos with our children. 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC 

 

 

http://www.lagazzettadiviareggio.it/camaiore/2013/04/arriva-la-newsletter-del-comune-informazioni-e-novita-direttamente-via-e-mail/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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However…the biggest success was that of our EASTER EGG HUNT! 

The children had a fabulous time and enjoyed the festivities. 

Our Female and Male each Class Winners for the greatest number of eggs 

found were: (First Prize for each was a beautiful Easter Basket with toys and 

treats!) 

Toddlers: Lucianna Ford and Theodore Thomas 

PS IIA: Judith Solares and Lucas Durand  

PS IIB: Camryn Day and Miles Wade 

PS III: Phoebe Mesa and Joshua Sharp-Young 

Intro to PreK:  Jakhila Price and Julian Moreira 

VPK A :  Daniella Taylor and Santoro Perocarpi 

VPK B :  Avery Maldonado and James Hunt 

VPK C:  Emma Echagaray and Keving Imul 

School Age:  Emily Matos and Brody Matos 

 

 

 

 

VPK GRADUATION REHEARSAL AND CELEBRATION 

Our prestigious and renown VPK GRADUATION ceremony is being held at the 

DADELAND MARRIOT HOTEL - DATRAN ROOM on June 2nd, 2019. 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

http://cpcervanteseivissa.blogspot.com.es/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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 The event will be at 2PM till 4PM. Each graduate is permitted four (4) guests 

to attend. No children under the age of twelve (12) are allowed. No 

exceptions will be made. 

Our one and only VPK GRADUATION REHEARSAL at the venue, will take place 

on Tuesday, May 21st, 2019 at 7PM till 8:30 PM.  Graduates are to be 

dropped off at the Dadeland Marriot Hotel-Datran Room timely.The rehearsal 

will be over by 8:30 PM and all graduates are to be picked up by 8:30 PM 

promptly. 

Our VPK GRADUATION event will be forever stored in your memories and 

cherished till the end of time! 

Photos, videos in their caps & gowns will be provided after the ceremony. 

We are excited!  See you there! 

 

 

 

 

RAVISHING RESORTS -0UR SUMMER PROGRAM 2019 

Immediately after the school year officially ends…we will kick off our 

FABULOUS FUN FILLED SUMMER PROGRAM on Monday, June 10th, 2019!! 

This year our SUMMER PROGRAM will be a camp program to be reckoned 

with!! 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC This Photo by Unknown Author is 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Day_camp
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
http://mylifeandkids.com/awesome-summer-activities-for-kids/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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Our summer program, will include visits to four (4) resorts, such as Puerto 

Plata, Curacao, Aruba and Jamaica. While visiting those resorts, the children 

will participate and learn that resort’s culture, history, cuisine, jewelry 

making, music, dances, and costumes. Additionally the children of age will go 

on field trips weekly, such as; the movies at the Falls, have soccer classes, 

fashion shows, pajama days, weekly Water Day, Science Museum, Zoo, 

Chuck & Cheese, Bowling, Formal Lunch, Outdoor Picnics and dozens more 

outings! 

Guaranteed JOY, FUN AND LAUGHTER THROUGHOUT THE ENTER 

SUMMER!!!! 

We promise NOT TO DISAPPOINT!!! 

There are three (3) slots available as of this writing, please enroll your child, 

if you have not done so.  

First come, First Serve! 

 

The next School Term officially begins Monday, August 19th, 2019. If you 

need any information or have further questions, please do not hesitate to 

speak with Mari, Dayana or Barbie.  

We have two (2) available VPK SLOTS as of this writing. 

If you need assistance obtaining a VPK Certificate of Eligibility, do not 

hesitate to reach out to Dayana. 

She will walk you through all the necessary steps. Make certain you bring your 

child’s birth certificate, their SSN card, and proof of residence. 

We will gladly help in whatever we can! 

This remains on a FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE BASIS!! 

http://historytech.wordpress.com/2013/08/16/tip-of-the-week-5-great-ways-to-start-school-for-social-studies-teachers/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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NEW ENROLLEES 

Lainey Luongo,  Aamani Banda, Brandon Williamson, Andi and Byron Baker, 

Penelope Carles, Owen and Isaac Hamman, Adriano Cappelluti, Gavin Wethy, 

Leonel Cardenas, Scarlett Hunt, Etan Morose, Grayson Garcia, Jack Hoult, 

Mila Cappellini, Zoey Lisse-Rieger, Kian Leighton, Sebastian Toledo, Thiago 

Castillo, Lucas Cornejo, Jax Gonzalez, Ari Simon, Milena Acevedo,  

Elyse Rodriguez, Donovan Garay, Christian Morot-Gaudry 

 

WELCOME TO THE LITTLE WONDERS FAMILY FOR MANY 

YEARS TO COME!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
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NEW STAFF MEMBERS 

Miss Ileana Perez (Infants)     Miss Jasmine Baker (Intro PK)    

Yuly Amador ( PS IIA)….WELCOME TO LW!!!! 

 

 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS 

. All students (except infants) are to come to school at all times in their full 

uniform attire. 

.  Weekly tuition is due on Mondays; for the week that is commencing. Make 

certain you provide your routing number and checking acct number, so we may 

bill your tuition on Fridays. If you wish to pay with a check or cash, you may 

do so as well. 

. Please, always park your vehicle in a designated school parking space. Do not 

prolong your departure, as such; other parents may be able to have access to 

a parking space as well. Let’s all be considerate of each other! 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC 

 

http://www.thaigoodview.com/node/160656
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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. Upon entering or leaving the school, please make certain you hold your child 

by their hand firmly, until such time, you are either inside the school and/or 

your child in in their car seat securely. Please make certain all children are 

clocked in/out daily. If your child will be absent, please email/call the school 

early in the morning to advise us. If your child is medicated before coming to 

school, please kindly advise us. As such, we are able to observe them closely 

for any symptoms of illness. If you take your child to the doctor and/or ER, 

please request a medical note and bring it with your  

Child, when they return to school. Please advise the school of the outcome of 

their medical visit. 

.  Please make certain your child’s Blue and Yellow Medical forms are active 

and updated as needed. 

.  Please make certain to bring your child to school before 9:00 AM. (Except 

infants. Infants may arrive by the latest, 10:00 AM.). As such your child 

may have breakfast, from 7:30 A to 9:00 AM and then transition successfully 

to their class. 

.  Please label all of your child’s personal items with their name legibly. 

.  All children are to picked up by 6:15 PM. No exceptions will be made. The 

school is closed by 6:30PM to be cleaned and disinfected. 

.  Do not bring toys, items and or personal belonging from home. We have 

plenty of toys and items for the children to play with. 

. No cell phones allowed in the school when dropping off and/or picking up your 

children. It has been a long day for your child while at school and they need 

your undivided attention. 

. Please make certain to bring a pack of baby wipes weekly until your child is 

fully potty trained. 

.Never leave personal belongings and/or handbags in your vehicle while dropping 

off and/or picking up your children. DO NOT MAKE YOURSELF AND THE 

SCHOOL A CRIME STATISTIC with a SMASH & GRAB!!! 
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PROCARE-OUR NEW COMPUTERIZED SYSTEM FOR PAYMENTS AND 

CLOCKING IN/OUT 

Make sure all parents are fingerprinted and data is current and updated. 

Also, please provide a method of tuition payment that will remain on record. 

If you need any assistance during this process, do not hesitate to ask Mari, 

Dayana and/or Barbie. They will happily assist! 

 

 

 

 

OUR PRECIOUS MISS NICOLE LEAVING!!!!! 

We are devastated to inform our parents that our precious “baby girl” Miss 

Nicole will be leaving Little Wonders at the end of this school year. 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

 

https://lengualia.wordpress.com/tag/ortografia/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
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It has hit us all very hard knowing Miss Nicole will no longer be a part of our 

family. 

 

She has been a part of us since the beginning of Little Wonders, being always 

our youngest Staff Member! 

She will be relocating to South Carolina and we could not be any sadder! 

Nevertheless, we pray all goes well for her and her husband! 

Our doors and heart will FOREVER REMAIN OPEN for our sweet and 

wonderful ‘BABY GIRL”!  We ADORE you! 

 

 

 

 

 

We are humbled, honored and very appreciative in having you select us 

as your children’s Learning Academy! Thanks for the 5 Star Reviews, 

thanks for your trust and confidence….BUT ABOVE ALL…THANKS FOR 

THE OPPORTUNITY! 

Lots of Love…Mari…Dayana, Barbie 

This Photo by Unknown 

http://www.amazingandatopic.com/2013_02_01_archive.html
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